Our Case Number: ABP-312981-22
P! ming Authority Reference Number: 206955

An
Bord
Pleandla

Development Applications Unit

The Manager

Development Applications Unit (DAU)
Government Offices

Newtown Road

Co. Wexford

Y35 APS0

Date: 05 April 2022

Re: Construction of an agricultural fertilizer facility, and additional port operational use of the jetty to
facilitate cargo vessels and associated site works. A Natura Impact Statement (NIS) and
Environmenta! Impact Statement accompanied the planning application. The proposed
development comprises the provision of an establishment to which the Major Accident Directive
applies.

Belvelly Port Facility, Marino (Townland), Marino Point, Cobh, Co. Cork.

Dear Sir / Madam,

| have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to refer to the above-mentioned appeal and to the Board's letter
dated 4th April, 2022,

Please be advised that the Board's letter which issued on 4th April, 2022 issued in error. The last date
for a response to the Board's letter dated 1st April, 2022 is 28th April 2022.

Please quote the appeal reference number in any correspondence.

Yours faithfully,

/{( é(o uoczf/

Anna Howard
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737166
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